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Commodore’s  Choice   
             Paradise Regatta to benefit Special 

Olympics

November 2.  Multihull regatta at Key Sailing 

with Silent Auction and awards at PBYC following.  
Come check out the auction items any time after 
Wednesday, October 30. There is more info on 
our website under events for November 2.

Arts, Crafts, Vino!

Sunday, November 10, on the PBYC deck. There 
will be a great array of crafts, art and, yes, 

VINO. Look for Chair Corrie’s article for all the 
info you need.

PBYC General Membership Meeting and 

Election of 2014 Officers.

Thursday, November 14 at 7 PM.

We have a full slate running for next year.  

Secretary, Debbie Belger will have the official list 
in her article.  Please show up and cast your 
ballot !

Around the World in Seven Years.  

Circumnavigation highlights from Ron Bruce 

and wife, Joanne

Thursday, November 21.

Will Berry (crew) and I (not crew, boo hoo) have 
asked Ron and Joanne to share some highlights 
from their incredible journey of 40,000 miles.  

Several years ago, Ron filled us in on the trip 
from Pensacola to the islands of the Pacific, and 
on the 21, we will continue on, Australia, 
Indonesia, Red Sea, …..

Arrive at 6:30 for tacos.  Show at 7PM

Great events!  See you there.

 - Anne 

What I Learned……

 Did I learn about Robert’s Rules, did I learn about 

PBYC By-laws, about how to right a turtled Sunfish, 
about budgets…oh yeah.
 Anything new is a learning experience.  I never said I 
knew it all – I relied on club members, Board 

members, friends.  And I thank all of those Board 
members, Advisory Board members , club members 
and friends for their contributions.
 In two weeks, we hold elections to name our 2014 

Executive Board.  These people VOLUNTEER to take on 
these positions.  They do it out of respect for PBYC, not 
for the BIG BUCKS.  

 So as we head for the next year, please step forward 
to thank them, help them, appreciate them.
Then hoist your sails and drink rum.

- Anne

             General Membership Meeting, 

Thursday, November 14th 7:00 p.m.

Come out and vote for next years' Flag Officers:
  

Mike Pedersen - Commodore
Debbie Belger - Vice-Commodore

Corrie Keich - Secretary
Paul Barrett - Treasurer
Kriss Harris - Rear Commodore
Mark Smith - Fleet Captain

Secretary’s Report



 Rear Commodore’s Report
             The Psychedelic 60's party was a lot of 
fun; groovy 60's attire and cool music.  We had a 
decent turnout and danced and ate pizza, salad 

and dessert.  Hope this will become an annual 
event.  We'll see...   
 The Halloween Party on October 26 had a variety 
of costumes from scary to sexy to who was that 

masked man...  The party coincided with a race 
event so the club had a busy day and 
evening...which was good.  Thanks to everyone for 
bringing soups and munchies.  Pasty Mellon was a 

scary witch and won for best constume. 
 The next event is Art & Wine on Sunday, 
November 10.  Corrie will be providing additional 
information on this event.   The Christmas Party is 

December 14 from 6:30 to 11:00 at Hemingways.  
Look for more info soon. 

- Shelia

Arts, Crafts and Vino

November 10 at PBYC

1:00 PM – 5:00 PM

Great pre-Christmas 

presents like jewelry, 

pottery, soaps, lotions, 

body scrubs, scarves, 

knitted wear, beautiful art 

and more.

Please let me know if you 

would like to participate 

and be a vendor. Entry fee waved but we’re asking for 

a small door prize to be raffled.

 For more info call Corrie 850-712-8756 or email 
dutchick@aol.com

PBYC Christmas Party!
Save the Date

Saturday, December 14th 
6:30 - 11:00 p.m.

Hemingway’s
  

Great Food!
Great Band!
Great Price!

  
More details to follow soon.



PBYC and Key Sailing will sponsor a multihull event 
November 2nd to benefit Special Olympics.   Enter online 
or email annegeisel17@att.net, if you want to help with 
this worthy cause.

From The Membership Corner....

Please make sure to let Andrea know if you change ,
any of your contact information (i.e. mailing address,
phone number EMAIL ADDRESS, etc).
Send it to Andrea Pedersen, andreazern@gmail.com.
Thank you.

Membership Report
The following 3 Members were accepted at the 
October Board Meeting on 10/8/2013
New Accepted Members:

 Steve & Lesa Stack
 Returning Members
 Pensacola, FL

 Kim P. Hogan
 Returning Member
 Gulf Breeze, FL

 William Kapanka
New member

 Pensacola Beach, FL

The following 2 members were proposed last month 
and will be voted on for acceptance at the November 

Board Meeting on 11/12/2013:

 Sheila Phillips
 New Member

 Pensacola, FL

 Joe LaDuca
New Member

 Pensacola Beach, FL

The following 3 members are proposed for 

November. These proposed members submitted 
applications within the last month and they will be 
voted on for Acceptance at the December Board 
Meeting on 12/10/2013.

Darrel Gates

New Member
Gulf Breeze, FL

Karen & Kurtis Dupree
New Members
Pensacola Beach, FL

Robert Keich
New Member

 Gulf Breeze, FL

 

General Membership Meeting
 Thursday, November 14, 7:00 PM

 Officer Elections.

 Fleet Captain’s Report
            Another great month for sailing and playing,
Nacra North Americans and Wave North Americans were a 
wonderful success. Thanks to all the volunteers. Tom 

Whitehurst and Kirk Newkirk both earned a first place in 
their event. Special Olympic Race will be the first for Nov. 
More news coming at the General Membership Meeting on 

Nov 14th. Hope to see everyone one there. 

- Mark
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Correspondence to the Executive Board, requiring important actions on the board’s part, must 
be signed by the member(s) requesting such action.  Unsigned requests cannot be acted upon 
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Commodore  Anne Geisel
      c 982.3667      annegeisel17@att.net

Vice-Commodore  Mike Pedersen
      c 291.3380              mcpedersen@yahoo.com

Rear Commodore             Shelia Jackson
  c  637.4897               sjackson141@cox.net

Secretary          Debbie Belger
      c 712.9610    dlbelger@aol.com

Treasurer  Paul Barrett
      c  313.6635        pcarrbarrett@hotmail.com

Fleet Captain           Mark Smith        
       narca20@cox.net

The Spreader is published monthly by Pensacola Beach Yacht Club, a member of the Gulf Yacht-
ing Association.  Circulation includes all PBYC members and GYA affiliated clubs.  Contributions of 

stories, news, or photographs are welcome.  All submissions must be received by the Spreader 
deadline shown on the activities calendar.  Mail submissions to the address above or email to the 
Spreader Editor as listed at right.

Pensacola Beach Yacht Club

Following positions report to the Fleet Captain:
    GYA Offshore Council Rep.     David Johnson
           c 292.8414       djsurfer69@yahoo.com
    GYA One-design Rep.                David Johnson
            c 292.8414       djsurfer69@yahoo.com
    GYA PHRF Area Handicapper    David Dunbar
            c 341.8586       dcdunbar@hotmail.com
    GYA Coordinator   
    Power Boat Rep.     Lee Hargrove 
.           c 292.4783         clharg1@gmail.com
    Junior Sailing Representative   Anne Geisel
       c 982.3667        annegeisel17@att.net
    Multihull Representative   Mark Smith
.              nacra20@cox.net

Following positions report to the Secretary:
    Membership Coordinator   Andrea Pedersen
           c         andreazern@gmail.com
    Webmaster/Spreader Editor  Mike Douglas
       c 572.6321                   mdouglas@mail.com

Following positions report to the Vice-Commodore: 
     General Manager, Bar & Facilities  Mark Smith
                                                  pbycbarmgr@gmail.com
     
 Following position reports to the Commodore: 
    Fleet Counsel    Joe Hammons
            h 932.5271         jhammons@bellsouth.net

PBYC Sale Bag
 If you have a sailing or yacht club 
related item you would like to sell 
this is the place to be. Send your 
item information and/or picture to 

Mike Douglas to be included in the 
Spreader, mdouglas@mail.com.

It's this simple:

From: Corrie Keich email: Dutchick@aol.com
phone: 850-712-8756
For Sale:

A propeller shaft for sale that was donated to the 
club. I will bring it in to the club. Best offer! The 
money will be donated to the club.

From: Corrie Keich email: Dutchick@aol.com phone 
850-712-8756
For Sale:

A coaster set with our very own logo or, if you like, 
with your customized image. All proceeds go to The 
Pensacola Orphanage and to the club. Price per set
$20.00.  Price per piece $ 5.00. Some are for sale at 

the PBYC bar or if you wish to customize yours,
you can email me at Dutchick@aol.com with the 
image and I will have them made for you.
They are boxed  and come  with an attractive wood 

holder. 


